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Well it seems Netflix is in a good mood, and the latest news that revolves around the company is that they are
expanding! New report has suggested that Netflix will be made available in Singapore, Hong Kong, South Korea and
Taiwan in as early as next year. Apparently, Netflix was officially launched in Japan last month, and the company has
been keeping themselves busy with their recent announcement on their expansion plans. 

Generally, Netflix has not provided any specific date for the Singapore, Hong Kong, South Korea and Taiwan regions.
Pricing is also a mystery, but the company disclosed that they will be providing Ultra HD streaming in the respective
countries, with big thanks to the existing broadband infrastructure available. Well, with a couple more countries added to
their list, however, it looks like Netflix�s global availability by end of 2016 looks bleak at the moment. 
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